Collins View Neighborhood Association

October 7, 2004

Mr. Brant E. Williams

Director, Portland Office of Transportation
1120 SW Fifth, Suite 800

Portland, OR 97204

RE: Collins View Neighborhood Association Endorsement of Proposed Streamlined
Residential Speed Bump Purchase Project on SW Palater and SW Palatine Hill Rd.

Dear Mr. Williams:

Last night, the Board of Directors of the Collins View Neighborhood Association
("CVNAT) unanimously approved a motion authorizing me to send a letter on behalf of
the neighborhood association endorsing the proposed streamlined residential speed bump
purchase project for SW Palater Road and SW Palatine Hill Road.

The CVNA Board arrived at its decision, upon considering the details of the proposed
project design as presented by Will Stevens as well as the feedback and questions voiced
by residents whom attended the public meeting. The proposed design will result in the
installation of three 22-foot style speed bumps on SW Palater Road and SW Palatine Hill
Road.

On a personal note, I would like to express my thanks on behalf of CVNA for Will
Stevens’ hard work and dedication. He conducted himself professionally with the
neighborhood, and went the extra mile in helping neighbors understand the history,
policy context, and potential benefits and drawbacks of this project.

CVNA looks forward to working with PDOT on a successful implementation.

Sincerely,

Charlie Weiss, Acting Chair
Collins View Neighborhood Association

Personal contact info:

616 SW Maplecrest Drive
Portland, OR 97219
charliew(@launchbx.com
503.799.4848




